
June 12, 2018, 7:00 p.m. 
 
Swanson PTA Meeting – Swanson Library  
 
PTA Executive Board Officers for the 2018-19 School Year were elected: 
 
President: Tara Antonipillai 
Vice President:  Saerome Bae 
Treasurer: Phoebe Bennett 
Secretary: Suzanne Plimpton 
Fundraising: Kim Greenwood 
 
Many thanks to Madelon Brennan for her leadership as the Swanson PTA President for this school year! 
 
 
The meeting ended at 7:30; the next meeting will be announced before the start of the school year in 
September.  


